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The six councils with underspend were allowed by the funders, KCC, to retain the underspend and spend it using wider criteria by 31st March 2023. This is progressing well with four councils confirming it is spent and the other two assuring the partnership manager it will be spent by 31st March and that we do not need to reallocate funds. 
These six local authorities have been requested to write a brief description of how the funds were spent so a final report can be sent to KCC. These last comments have been received from Gravesham, Swale and Tunbridge Wells and are awaited from Ashford, Folkestone and Hythe and Tonbridge and Malling. 
The residual amount from the reserve fund has now been returned to KCC. 
